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ER/Food distribution 

 

Good afternoon Lake Forest parents and Happy St. Patrick’s Day! I hope good luck 

is finding you all. This is Ms Boyd with a few announcements. 

Remember tomorrow is the last day of the 3rd quarter and an Early Release day – 

students get out at 12:00 noon, there is no after school tutoring. 

Our food distribution time has changed for tomorrow as well because of the early 

release. It will be from 10-11 Please make note of this change. Tomorrow we also 

have a supply pick up for virtual students. Parents of home learners… check with 

your child’s teacher to see if you need to stop by for a packet. Pick up time is 

12:30-1:00 in the school’s car loop. 

I have been sending additional parent link information through email. If you have 

not been getting any of these messages, please make sure your child’s teachers 

has your correct email address. 

As a reminder to all parents there will be no school from this Friday March 19 

which is a teacher planning day through next week till March 26. All students will 

return on Monday March 29th. I hope you take the time needed to rest up during 

this spring break and return ready to learn be the great success I know you to be!!  

Have a great afternoon! 
 

 

 


